Llowd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Inclosuress

26th Hey, 1938,

Dear Sir,

With reference to my letter of the 17th
instant respecting the electrical installation of Messrs.
Philip & Son's Yard No.847, I now send herewith, for
your information, a copy of a communication which has
to-day been addressed to the Builders in regard to the
approval of plans showing Heaters in Deck Saloon and
Crewa'! Space.

Copies of the plans in guestion are also
enclosed,

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

lire Te Miller,

PLYMOUTH,.




